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SB434 AS PASSED BY THE SENATE Sponsor Sen. Beverly Hammerstrom
Committee FAMILY AND CHILDREN

SERVICES

Analyst(s) Black, Erin Completed 10/8/01
Freeman, Myron

State Fiscal Impact Local Fiscal Impact

Cost None Cost None
Revenues None Revenues None

SB 434 would amend the Child Protection Law by adding physician's assistants to the list of professionals required to report, 
if they have reasonable cause, suspected child abuse or neglect to the Family Independence Agency.   
 
SB 434, it appears, would have no fiscal impact at the local or state level.  
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